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FloridaWest EDA is in the process 
of finalizing agreements with 
state and local government, 
Academic Institutions, Federal 
agencies and industry partners 
to leverage the emerging cyber 
ecosystem established by the 
Florida Cyber Coast Strategy 
Consortium. 

Pensacola FL is home to a rapidly 
growing cyber cluster; DHS, NSA, 
DoD, state and commercial 
operations, research and 
development are attracting 
highly qualified technicians from 
around the country.  To support 
this cluster a robust and 
comprehensive workforce 
development syndicate has been 
established to meet the needs at 
all organizational and operation-
al levels.  The proposed center 
piece of this emerging ecosys-
tem is the Pensacola Cyber 
Operations Center or P’COC.  

The P’COC facility will provide 
work spaces, connectivity, SCIF 
space, research labs, classrooms, 
cyber exercise facilities to 
support revenue generating 
leveraged cyber services offered 
on a global level. 

The industry partner will be able 
to take advantage of the regions: 
low cost of living, robust talent 
pipeline, desirable communities, 
and low cost facilities collocated 
with key Federal/DOD clients, 
creating a highly competitive 
edge in the Cyber Services 
market.
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